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7 ARDLER MULTI SPORT AREA AND YOUTH SHELTER (AN471-2004) 
 
Reference is made to Article II of the meeting of the Planning & Transportation Committee of 
8th March 2004 where the tender for a 11 a-side pitch was accepted.  
 
It is recommended that a further two amenity elements be added to this contract.  This will involve the 
provision of a multi -sport area and a youth shelter.  The contractor, T&N Gilmartin, Cupar has quoted 
a figure of £37,955, plus a contingency fee of £1,898 and professional fees of £2,277. 
 
The project is funded for the capital receipts generated within the Ardler New Housing Partnership 
Project. 
 
It is recommended the offer from T&N Gilmartin be accepted, and the overall expenditure of £42,130 
be approved.   
 


